
July 2020 
Av 5780 

Dear Congregants and Friends, 
 
     The Life Cycle Garden was created to turn the grief of the loss of our member Melanie Gansler 
into something meaningful: to create a garden of beauty, peace, and healing.  Many members saw 
this as an opportunity to memorialize their loved ones, honor someone special, and celebrate events 
with an engraved brick. The Life Cycle Garden truly represents members and friends in the cycles of 
their lives.  
     Currently, the garden can be supported by direct donations to the Life Cycle Garden Fund or by 
purchasing engraved bricks. 
 
Thank you for making this a special place at Or Hadash, 
Debby Lamb & Debra Schaeffer 
Life Cycle Garden Co-chairs  
 
 

 
 
Date____________ 

Name _______________________________________ Email _________________________________ 
 
Address_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Check enclosed for ____brick(s) at $54 each:  $____________ 

Inscription: maximum of 3 lines, 20 letters each line (including spaces), per brick. 

Please feel free to copy this form or use a separate sheet for additional orders 

 

Line 1:   _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _ 

Line 2:   _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _ 

Line 3:   _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _ 

 

OR direct donation to the Life Cycle Garden Fund:  $__________ 

Please make check payable to Or Hadash & write “Life Cycle Garden” on the memo line  

Send acknowledgement to: Name __________________________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________ 

Mail with check to:  Or Hadash   
                                190 Camp Hill Road  

          Fort Washington, PA 19034 

For further information email deborahthelamb@gmail.com or debra.schaeffer@gmail.com 

mailto:deborahthelamb@gmail.com
mailto:debra.schaeffer@gmail.com

